FRANKE FILTER®

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!

New access regulations for FRANKE-Filter
from 16.06.-03.07.2025

Due to road works, the main access road to FRANKE-Filter GmbH will be restricted
from June 16 and closed from June 23 to July 03. Please use the following detours
which will not appear in navigation devices:

« From June 16 to 23 closure of the B243 coming from Hildesheim from the Marien-
burg junction: via Heinde to GroR Diingen (blue line)

« From June 23 to July 03, access from Hildesheimer Str. closed for trucks over 7.5t:
Access for vans and cars via temporary route over Edeka parking lot (pink dots)
Access for trucks over 7.5 tons via Bahnhofsallee /ZAH site (pink line)

 From July 4, access only possible from the direction of Hildesheim (green line)

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION.
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